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I oppose this proposed measure. I support and appreciate mail in voting. It’s safe and 

secure, allowing Oregonians to not waste time standing in line and being subject to 

set hours of voting booths/centers. I feel that taking this away from citizens is a form 

of intended voter suppression.  


